
From: Dick Hamilton
To: Conetta, Dan
Subject: Re: Public Notice of Proposed Land Classification
Date: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 7:27:48 AM

Dan,
 
I feel that the proposed classification of “Light Industrial” is appropriate for Parcel No. 014-040-02,
legal description, Lot 4, Bernice Lake Alaska Industrial Subdivision, as shown on Plat No, 1560, Kenai
Recording District.
 
Thank you,
Dick Hamilton
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